Greetings South Coatesville Residents:


The attached bicycle was found in a ditch in South Coatesville Borough. So far we have no reports of any stolen bicycles. If anyone has any information regarding the owner of this bicycle, please contact the South Coatesville Police Department at (610)384-3400. Proof of ownership will be required in order to claim the bicycle along with when and where the bicycle was last seen. In order to claim the bicycle, you will be asked to identify the name on the bike, which has been obscured. 



Thank you!!! 
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Chief Kevin Pierce (PSP LT., Ret., MS)
Borough of South Coatesville Police Department
134 Modena Road
Coatesville, PA 19320
Office: (610)384-3500
Cell: (484)473-3406
FAX: (610)384-0798
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